KARIMGANJ COLLEGE
NOTICE

DATE: 04-10-2024

It is for general information of all the, students of Karimganj Coflege that tomorrow, 5™ October, 2024,

the College will organise Freshers welcome event for the academic session 2024-25 for new comer students.

During the hours of the programme, all students are reminded to maintain total discipline within the college

campus. If a student is found engaged in any act of indiscipline, strict disciplinary action will be
initiated against him/her. Students are further asked to take notd of the following:

1. All the students should come to attend the programme in College Uniform. No students will be
allowed inside the College campus without uniform.

2. Students will have to produce I-card at the entry point of College. Those students who are yet to issue
l-card must produce money receipt of their admission.

3. No outsiders will be allowed to enter in the College campus tomorrow.

*We look forward to a joyful and respectful celebration**
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